From: Stephen Stricklin <skstricklin@law.gwu.edu>
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2020 901 AM

To: Holt, Nia

Subject: Re: Public Hearing Notice Cards
Attachments: image001.jpg

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Thank you Nia,

That reminds of something:
One of the reasons | need a fence at such a height is to provide privacy from the buses frequenting the adjacent school.
The children yell profanities at me, and no kidding: they bark at my dogs. My dogs don't bark back.

Let me know if | need to do anything to get that information in the application.

It's something ] forgot because, when it's cold, the bus windows are typically rolied up. The past few days have been
warm, and | was reminded.

Thanks again,

Stephen L. Stricklin

Louisville Center for Equal Justice
(502)314-1897
stephen@louisvilleequaljustice.org

On Fri, Jan 10, 2020, 8:53 AM Holt, Nia <Nia.Holt@louisvilleky.gov> wrote:

Good Morning Stephen,

| did receive your affidavit and notice card.

The Board of Zoning Adjustment is a public hearing. If your neighbors would like to come and speak there will be time
in the meeting for them to do so. if there are some neighbors who are unable to make it to the meeting they can email
me and | will pass their comments on to the Board members. Closer to the hearing date | will let you know your place
on the agenda and give you a link to the case documents for your review.

Nia Holt



Holt, Nia
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From: Stephen Stricklin <slstricklin@law.gwu.edu>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2020 10:50 AM

To: Holt, Nia

Subject: Re: Public Hearing Notice Cards
Attachments: image002.png

CAUTION: This email came from outside of L.ouisville Metro. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Thank you.
Yes, it will emanate downwards, and the post cap lights are very very dim. | can provide an example if necessary.

The sign blew away overnight one of the weekend nights and | reattached it with brad nails. | think it would be more
secure with a screw or two. Am | allowed to do that?

Stephen L. Stricklin -

Louisville Center for Equal Justice
(502)314-1897 '
stephen@louisvilleequaljustice.org

On Mon, Jan 13, 2020, 10:39 AM Holt, Nia <Nia.Holt@louisvilieky.gov> wrote:

Good Morning Stephen,
I will include your email with the justification page and other documents for the Board to review.

I do have one question about the lighting attached to the fence: Wili the light be directed downward and away from
neighboring properties?

Thank you,
Nia Holt

Planneri

Planning & Design Services



